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PUEBLO OF ZUNI– Recently the A:shiwi A:won Neighborhood Watch Program was established
under the auspice of the Pueblo of Zuni Police Department.

  

This new initiative will entail crime prevention measures in working with the local police
department and surrounding law enforcement community.  We are a new non-profit
organization that is a governing body with elected officials and members within the Pueblo of
Zuni.

  

We have recently held fundraising activities in part of awareness of the program to generate
funds to benefit the programs goals and objectives and to serve as a mechanism with our local
police department and the community.

  

The next fundraiser will not only raise funds, but fill tummies. AANW is looking for entries to this
year’s Summer Cook Off contest July 18.

  

See flyer on this page for contact information.
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